
Special Town Meeting of the Electors 

Town of East Troy 

November 12, 2018 

 

The Public Hearing and Special Meeting of the Electors, on the proposed 2019 Town of East 

Troy Sanitary District #3, Landfill and Town Budgets, was called to order by Chairman 

Klarkowski at 5:30 p.m.  In attendance were Chairman Klarkowski and Supervisors Montez and 

Church, Chief Jensen, Clerk/Treasurer Buchanan and resident John Murphy. 

Chairman Klarkowski called the Special Meeting of the Electors to order at 5:41                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

P.M. 

For Sanitary District #3, Supervisor Montez made a motion to approve the 2019 Sanitary District 

#3 Budget and Supervisor Church seconded.  Motion approved.  (Only Town Board members 

and members of the Sanitary District are entitled to vote on this budget.) 

Supervisor Church moved to approve the 2019 Landfill Budget.  Supervisor Montez seconded 

and motion passed unanimously. 

The 2019 Town Budget will increase by 6.0% with a 3.0% increase of the levy required.  The 

increase is due to increase in Police, Fire and Rescue costs and increases in DPW Expenditures 

i.e. Road Salt.  Resident John Murphy made a motion to approve the 2019 Town of East Troy 

Budget of $2,986,366 and adopt the 2018 Tax Levy to be paid in 2018 of $1,642,964.  

Supervisor Montez seconded and motion passed unanimously with a five (5) to zero (0) vote. 

Supervisor Church moved to adjourn. Supervisor Montez seconded and motion passed.  

Meeting adjourned at 5:43 p.m. 

  

Respectfully Submitted 

Kim Buchanan, WCMC 

Clerk/Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                    

 


